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    As a concerned 3rd generation Mother Lode native, I ask that you
  protect and respect the aesthetic silence of winter so revered by
  snowshoers and cross country skiers, while also protecting our rare
  wildlife high elevation habitat by supporting Alternative 3 of your
  OSV proposal.
    I thank you for your serious consideration of my concerns,
  and would appreciate a response.

    Respectfully yours,
    Ronald E. Pickup
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